
Rescheduling of candidate forum for
HKADC Nomination Exercise

     The Hong Kong Arts Development Council (HKADC) announced today (October
4) that in order to ensure the forum can be conducted smoothly, the candidate
forum for the exercise of the nomination of representatives of arts interests
for the HKADC originally scheduled for tomorrow (October 5) at Mong Kok
Community Hall will be rescheduled, details of which will be announced in due
course.

     For enquiries, please contact the Nomination Agent appointed by the
HKADC – Tri-Leaves Promotion Limited – at 3956 1408. For more information
about the Nomination Exercise, please visit the website:
www.voteforhkadc2019.hk.
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